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STATELINE MASS TRANSIT DISTRICT
APPLICATION FOR SERVICE

TITLE: Mr. Ms. Miss Mrs.

NAME: _______________________________________________________________

ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________________

CITY: ____________________________________ ZIP CODE: _________________

PHONE #: _______________________ CELL PHONE: _______________________

EMAIL ADDRESS: ___________________ DATE OF BIRTH: __________________

ALL residents of Roscoe, Rockton, Rockton Township and South Beloit are eligible for service
within the SMTD service area (which includes all 4 entities mentioned above) as well as to
Rockford Mass Transit District’s 173 bus stop and Beloit Transit System’s Broad Street bus stop.
The fare is $3.00 for each one way trip.

1. Seniors, Disabled and children are eligible for half fare ($1.50). Please check, if applicable:

_____ Senior citizen (age 65 or over).

_____ Disabled citizen. You will need to provide a letter from your doctor describing the nature
of your disability. Will you be:

traveling with a Personal Attendent? Yes No
traveling with a Service Animal? Yes No
using a wheelchair or need lift assistance? Yes No

______ Children (up to age 18). Please provide the full names and ages of your children that will
be using this system.

2. SMTD also provides trips for its residents into the Rockford or Beloit area for medically
necessary trips to approved medical facilities.

Do you live in the SMTD area and need to go to Rockford or Beloit for a medically
necessary trip? Yes No

If yes, are you able to transfer to the fixed route bus or do you require curb-to-curb
service? Which medical facility will you be traveling to?

3. SMTD also provides service to employees who work in Roscoe, Rockton, Rockton Township
and South Beloit.

Do you live outside of the SMTD area and will be connecting to the SMTD bus at either the
RMTD or BTS bus stop to get to or from work in the SMTD area? Yes No

If Yes, please provide the name and address of your employer.


